
Lansing Public Library 

Board of Trustees 

Committee of the Whole “Walk-Around” Meeting 

September 20, 2018 

 

President Tim Glinski called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m. 

 

Present: Mozella Brown, Bonnie Cuthbert, Tim Glinski, Sharon Novak and Jeri Villa, 

 

Absent: Anthony Comer-Hill and Judy Koch 

 

Also Present:  Debbie Albrecht, Library Director 

                       Eleanor Borys, Administrative Assistant 

 

Sharon Novak moved and Bonnie Cuthbert seconded motion to accept the minutes of the 

September 21, 2017.  All present voted aye and the motion carried. 

 

This year’s walk around was refreshing with all our interior projects completed.  And the exterior 

new main entrance has a welcoming appearance.  

 

The board then made their way inside thru the lower level.  Debbie showed off the completed court 

yard.  She explained how we are letting students after school thru the courtyard entrance and 

allowing them to use the space.  The students seem to be enjoying the outdoor space for now. Also, 

the new Teen Room is a great addition.  At the conclusion of this walk-around, everyone appeared 

to be impressed with all our new renovations with our project completed. 

 

 

Tim Glinski adjourned the meeting at 6:55 p.m. 

 

 


